
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON THE PROPOSED  

2017-2022 CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

 

ROCHESTER HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Rochester Hills Planning Commission 

will hold a Public Hearing at 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, 

Oakland County, Michigan 48309, on Tuesday, April 19, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. to 

receive public comments regarding the City of Rochester Hills 2017-2022 

Capital Improvement Plan as a component of the City’s Comprehensive Plan. 

 

Information regarding the Capital Improvement Plan may be obtained from 

the Fiscal Department during regular business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m., Monday through Friday, or by calling (248) 656-4660.  Written 

comments concerning this matter will be received by the Planning and 

Economic Development Department prior to the Public Hearing or by the 

Planning Commission at the Public Hearing. 

 

 

William F. Boswell, Chairperson 

Rochester Hills Planning Commission 

 

 
Note: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the 
Americans Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division (248) 656-2560 forty-eight 
(48) hours prior to the meeting.  Staff will be pleased to make the necessary arrangements. 

 

 

 

 
Dated this 30th day of March 2016 

at Rochester Hills, Michigan. 

Publish Monday, April 4, 2016 
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